
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

God has promised His 

people throughout 

history that He will be 

close to them. 
 

The assembly this 

week explored the 

Old Testament 

concept of God’s 

presence residing in 

the Temple and 

helped children 

consider that they are 

temples where God 

dwells with them 

today. 

Thank you to The Friends of St John’s who 

organised the Mother’s Day raffle and to all the 

businesses who donated prizes. This included; 

Bodytonic Clinic, Arch Climbing Wall, Cloud 

Cable Cars, and Oscar’s mum Rachael who 

donated her hairdressing talents. 

Congratulations to the winners! 
 

A special thanks to Hollywood bowl who kindly 

sent their mascot and gave out treats to the 

children and a MASSIVE thank you to all the 

parents who participated and purchased 

tickets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We managed to raise £185 for the school which 

would not be possible without YOU! 



 

 

 

 

  

Well done to all our 

children for their amazing 

Lenten homework to create 

Easter gardens, pictures 

and prayers. The school 

looks fantastic with all your 

work on display! 

We have received a 

complaint from 

neighbours. Please be 

mindful of private 

estates where parking 

is for residents only. 

Thank you. 

Well done to everyone that wrote a special prayer for St Joseph. 

As we know we celebrate his feast day on Tuesday 19th March 

and to mark this occasion the Catholic Life Committee have 

chosen some of the prayers to turn into prayer cards. They will 

be offering these out for a small donation on Tuesday to raise 

money for CAFOD. If you would like one, please send your child 

to school with the donation. 

Year 6 will be hosting an 

Easter raffle to raise funds for 

their end of year festivities. 

Tickets will be sold in the 

morning and afterschool by the 

children from Wednesday 20th 

March. 


